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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

During this current period of unprecedented challenge, LAAT is doing all it can to support 

your school leaders to ensure the safety and wellbeing of staff and pupils.  

 

We are following DfE advice and constantly updating our own accordingly. We will continue 

to strive to keep our schools open, however, it is increasingly apparent that we will have to 

make some difficult decisions in the near future.  

 

The latest advice received from the government means that some staff are having to self-

isolate to protect themselves and others, especially in cases of underlying health conditions 

or pregnancy, which may make it difficult for your school to maintain safe enough staffing 

levels to remain open. Your school will keep you up to date with the local situation.  

 

I know that you will continue to positively support your school staff in this very difficult 

time. They are all working tirelessly on behalf of your children.  

 

 

God bless, 

 

 

 
 

Jackie Waters-Dewhurst 

CEO of Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust 
 


